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Meeting Topic: Garden Grove Local Road Safety Plan (LRSP) 

– Meeting with Police Department 

Date: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 

Time: 10:00 AM 

Place: Online via Zoom 

Attendees: City of Garden Grove – Dai Vu, Ken Vu 
Garden Grove Police Department – Lino Santana, Danny Mihalik 
AGA Engineers, Inc. – Greg Wong   
 

 
Minutes: 
 
The minutes for the January 4, 2022 meeting with the Garden Grove Police Department and City 
Engineering staff for the Garden Grove LRSP are as follows: 
   
♦ Greg gave a brief overview of the status of the LRSP project. He mentioned that the focus of 

the report will be to evaluate the fatal/severe injury collisions. The initial collisions studied 
were from 2016 to 2020. 

♦ Greg mentioned that the City provided 2021 collision reports for fatalities. Greg asked if the 
severe injury collisions from 2021 could also be provided. All 2021 data will be incorporated in 
the fatal/severe injury collision analysis and benefit-to-cost (BCR) ratings. 

♦ Danny Mahalik mentioned that the intersection of Euclid/Orangewood had recent collisions 
which should be reviewed. Dai Vu explained that all collisions assessed in the BCR analysis are 
collisions that area correctable. Uncorrectable collisions will be also discussed in the report but 
not included in the Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) grant funding. 

♦ Greg discussed the challenges on getting news or messages out to the public regarding safety 
concerns. He mentioned the City and police department already utilize the City’s website, 
social media, special events, and mailers for public outreach. 

♦ Danny mentioned the police department’s social media post and Police Service Area (PSA) for 
the Vietnamese community. He also mentioned how Office of Traffic Safety (OTS) grants 
provide DUI trailers, free bicycle helmets and pedestrian/bicycle enforcement. 

♦ Another resource to obtain outreach information from the police department is to contact the 
Public Information Officer (PIO), Lieutenant Martinez. 

♦ Greg stated that any additional feedback/concerns from the police department is welcomed 
and could be incorporated into the report. 
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Prepared by: 
 
Greg Wong 
AGA Engineers, Inc. 
 
Distribution: Ken Vu and Dai Vu 
  
Note: The above minutes represent the author’s understanding of the items discussed and the decisions made during 
the context of the meeting. All items are assumed to be correct if the author is not contacted with clarifications.  
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